## **NOTICE:**

DUE TO RECENT CONCERNS OF THE COVID-19 SPIKE,
WE ARE ENCOURAGING PARENTS TO
DROP AND GO FOR NOW.

THE ORANGE COUNTY GOVERNMENT HAS MANDATED THAT LOCAL BUSINESSES ENFORCE THE RECENT EXECUTIVE ORDER BY MAYOR DEMINGS. THIS PLACES US IN THE UNFORTUNATE POSITION OF HAVING TO (BY WAY OF COUNTY LAW) REQUIRE ADULTS WITHIN THE BUILDING TO BE MASKED.

THEREFORE, IF SPECTATING OR AT THE DESK
PLEASE BE MASKED TO HELP US REMAIN COMPLIANT
TO THE MAYOR'S EXECUTIVE ORDER.

KINDLY SEE PREVIOUS MEMO REGARDING ATHLETIC AND COACH EXCEPTIONS FOR SAFETY.

GYMNASTICS USA





